
TENNESSEE WASTEWATER SYSTEMS, INC. 
AN ADENUS UTILITY 

 
 
 
December 8, 2008 
 
 
 
Honorable Tre Hargett 
Chairman 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN 37243-0505 
 
RE: Petition to Request Voluntary Cancellation of Service Area known as Parrott’s Bay 
(Docket #06-00077) 
 
 
Dear Chairman Hargett: 
 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. desires to cancel the previously acquired service area 
from Docket #06-00077.  To date, no sewer system has been constructed to serve this area and 
no customers are currently being served in this area.  The original developer, McKeough Land 
Company, has sold the development property to Mr. Chip Leonard.  Mr. Leonard has stated 
that he does not wish for our utility to serve his development.  We are requesting voluntary 
cancellation of our certificate to serve this area in order to allow Mr. Leonard to find another 
provider. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matt Pickney, Operations Manager 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. 
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